
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to the new school year at New Delaval. Despite the unprecedented changes which 

have been introduced around school, I am incredibly pleased with the resilience and maturity 

shown by all pupils in year six this year in terms of settling in and showing an eagerness to continue 

school life. As I am sure you are now aware, Mrs Campbell will be working in our class and 

supporting pupils in year six throughout the year. If you have any concerns or questions at any 

point in the year, please do arrange to speak over the phone, so we can discuss anything further. 

Also, as it will be difficult to meet face-to-face, if there is anything I can help you with or support 

your child with further, please feel free to contact me via my school email address: 

ianderson@newdelavalprimary.co.uk. 

Mrs Anderson 

(Year 6 Teacher/KS2 Phase Lead)   

How can you support your child’s 

learning at home? 

- Encourage your child to access 

Reading Plus (our online 

reading programme) two to 

three times per week.  

 

- Ensure that homework and 

spellings tasks are completed 

weekly. 

 

- Encourage your child to read 

their class book at home as 

much as possible.  

 

 

Our first class 

novel this half 

term. 
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In Topic work we will discuss 

how Crime and Punishment 

have changed through the ages 

and why… 

 

 

Children will continue to work 

with the Newcastle United 

Foundation for PE and PSHE. 

 

 

 

In Science, we will begin the year by looking 

at the human body and what it means to be 

healthy. This will include specifically studying 

our diet, exercise and the heart. 

 

 

 

In Computing, 

we will use 

Purple Mash to 

study more 

coding. 
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